



Wexford General Hospital Ospidéal Ginearálta Loch Garman

Hospital Manager's Office Tel: 053-9153156 E-Mail: <u>Jacinta.Egan@hse.ie</u> (P.A.)

23 May 2023

Deputy Verona Murphy, T.D.,
Dáil Éireann,
Leinster House,
Kildare Street,

<u>Dublin 2.</u>
Verona.Murphy@oireachtas.ie

Re: PQ 22784/23 -

WTE Radiographer Sonographers - WGH

Dear Deputy Murphy,

I refer to your recent PQ with regard to the above.

Please see below, as requested, the number of WTE Radiographer Sonographers working in WGH in 2021, 2022 and 2023 to date:

	2021	2022	2023
Radiology Ultrasound	2.6	1.6	2.6
Obs & Gynae Ultrasound	2.11	1.8	1.8
TOTAL	4.71	3.4	4.4

I trust that the above is helpful to you.

Yours sincerely,

LINDA O'LEARY,

HOSPITAL MANAGER



Fax: (053) 9141910